HIPAA Readiness

Helping Points

The Department for Medicaid Services (DMS) continues to provide a helping hand to Medicaid providers, their staff members, billing agencies, and clearing houses to ensure all are ready for the implementation of HIPAA.  DMS understands first hand the complexity of preparing for HIPAA, and we understand there are many challenges ahead as HIPAA is implemented nation wide.  With this in mind, the department is taking every initiative possible to provide assistance now and in the future to all of Kentucky’s Medicaid providers.  The following are helping points that the department has taken and continues to provide:

Provider Assistance Enhancements – As HIPAA moved closer to implementation, we realized that more assistance should be available to our providers.  Therefore, we extended our hours of operations to answer questions and provide technical support as needed.  We also added a second shift for data entry to handle the increase in paper claims.  The following resources for assistance are now available to all Kentucky Medicaid providers:

· Provider Relations – now available from 7:30 AM until 7:30 PM, Monday through Friday.  They can be reached by calling 1-800-807-1232

· ECS/EDI (Electronic Claims Submission/Electronic Data Interchange) Help Desk – now available from 7:30 AM until 7:30 PM, Monday through Friday.  And can be reached by calling 1-800-205-4696

Contingency Plan – Knowing that not all providers would be able to meet the October 16, 2003 deadline for HIPAA compliance, DMS developed a contingency plan.  This plan allows providers the ability to continue to send and receive claims in the current non-compliant billing format while they continue to work towards compliance, as well as the new HIPAA compliant billing format.  However, all claims must be submitted with the standardized code sets regardless of the format being used.  The department will regularly reassess the readiness of its trading partners to determine how long the contingency plan will remain in effect.

DMS Listens and Responds – The department has never lost sight of the fact that we have a responsibility to assist providers in administering the best continuous healthcare needs to Medicaid recipients.  This fact was most definitely taken into consideration during the creation of HIPAA.  With this in mind, DMS encourages providers to communicate what their needs are; what is it we can do to make their jobs easier.  Certainly not all ideas can be implemented due to costs, security, and other reasons, however, an increasing number of those suggestions are being implemented.

A prime example would be our enhanced DDE (Direct Date Entry) system, which was derived from comments from a few Nursing Facilities.  Based on those comments, we now allow batch processing of monthly claims which saves both the providers and DMS time and resources – allowing staff members more time with patients versus paperwork. 

Group and Person to Person Contact – DMS maintains continuous contact with The Center for Medicare and Medicaid Services, KY Medicaid Providers and our Intermediaries. DMS in conjunction with Unisys will monitor provider billing and will arrange one-on-one meetings and group workshops as needed to ensure all providers are HIPAA compliant and understand their roll in this new era.  

